
 

 

 
24 May 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
Year 11 Ardeche Adventure Trip - Saturday 6 July 2024 to Saturday 13 July 2024 
 
The Ardeche trip meeting for parents and students will be held in the main hall at St Aidan’s at 18:00 
on Monday 24 June 2024.   
 
As we will be sharing important information about the trip, we would appreciate at least one parent 
attending and all students.  Thank you. 

 
Please find below the recommended kit list for the trip: 

 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICES  



 

 

 
Acorn Adventure provides all specialist equipment for activities. Regulatory equipment, such as 
buoyancy aids and helmets, must be worn when supplied by the instructor. This applies to 
everyone, regardless of their level of experience.  
 

• To guard against injury, closed shoes e.g. trainers, must be worn for all activities, 
including those that are water-based. Everyone will need to bring a minimum two pairs 
of footwear; one for wet and one for dry activities. An old pair of trainers is 
recommended for the water sports and plimsolls or trainers for land-based activities.  

• If your child wears glasses, we advise that a tie on for glasses are necessary for 
activities.  

• Denim clothes, including jeans, may not be worn for water-based activities.  

• Jewellery (bracelets/rings/earrings, etc) may cause injury and must therefore not be 
worn during activity sessions. 

• Please note: if you choose to bring valuables (sunglasses, mobile phones, cameras, etc.) 
neither St Aidan’s or Acorn Adventure are responsible for any damage or loss that may 
occur.  

• Please note if you need an inhaler or EpiPen please bring at least two with you.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
t.mcdonald@staidans.co.uk 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs T McDonald 
Trips Administrator 
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